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Broadband for Dunblane a Step Closer

Stirling MP, Anne McGuire, has welcomed an announcement by BT lowering the trigger level for Broadband services in both Dunblane and Bannockburn.  Mrs McGuire had lobbied BT in October last year after they initially refused to set a trigger level for the Dunblane exchange, she had also continued discussions with BT in order to reduce the original trigger level of 600.  

In a letter to Mrs McGuire BT have confirmed that the threshold level in Bannockburn will be reduced from 400 to 300, with 209 people currently registered, while the new Dunblane trigger will be reduced to 450.  Following a strong local campaign there are now 236 registrations of interest for ADSL in Dunblane. 
On receiving notification of the reduced levels Mrs McGuire said

“I know that those campaigning for the introduction of Broadband to Dunblane will be pleased by this decision.  This is a real victory for the people of Dunblane, BT have moved their position considerably, from refusing to install a trigger level at all to putting in place a target of 450, which I believe is achievable.  
While I was happy that a trigger was put in place I did feel that a figure of 600 was somewhat high, 450 is a far more reasonable prospect.  I know that there is a strong local campaign in place in Dunblane and there are now some 236 registrations of interest.”
Mrs McGuire added

“ADSL could offer some businesses a very real competitive advantage and obviously there are benefits for households with high internet usage.  I know that interest in Broadband continues to rise, especially as the costs involved reduce, and I am confident that both the Dunblane and Bannockburn exchanges will be ADSL enabled in the near future.” 
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